
What will my child need for Nursery?
All Weather Clothing
The children will go out in all weathers so please send your child to nursery with the following 
items: waterproofs, wellies, hats, gloves and scarves.
 
Footwear
Shoes/trainers that encourage independence e.g., Velcro fastenings are recommended.

Coats
When buying a coat for school, please be aware of how easy it is for your child to fasten. Children 
who fasten their own coats at nursery are very proud of themselves.

Change of Clothes
Please provide your child with a complete change of clothing including socks and pants.

Sun Safety
During the warmer months, we will teach your children about the importance of keeping safe in 
the sun. There is some shade on the school site, and we will encourage children to cover up whilst 
outside. We would ask for your support in this by sending your child to school with sunscreen 
applied and with a sun hat.

Water
The regular drinking of water in school is encouraged. Research has shown that children are able 
to concentrate more effectively when they have regular drinks to avoid dehydration (even when 
the weather doesn’t seem warm). Please do not send your child with any juice.

Nappies
Please provide the nursery with a supply of nappies and wet wipes (biodegradable) for your child.

What about break and lunchtimes?

Snack: 
We have 2 snacks each day, one school provided snack in the morning and a snack from home 
in the afternoon. Please send one small snack to school with your child each day. This can be fruit, 
vegetables, or cheese either a piece or in a small pot which is named. Please do not send 
chocolate snacks.

Milk Scheme: 
Free (subsidised) milk is given to all children under the age of 5 and any children receiving free 
meals. 

Lunch times – Plastic-free lunches
Hot meals are provided by Charlestown school and delivered to Sky ready for lunch at 12pm. The 
cost of these meals is currently £2.40, and these meals can be booked via the MyEd app.

 
We have registered our pledge to become a plastic free school with Surfers Against Sewage. We 
want to develop our 'learning beyond the classroom' approach across everything we do. One of 
our actions is to support each other with plastic free packed lunches. Ideas for plastic-free 
lunches will be shared via our newsletter on a weekly basis. Please send your child with a healthy 
packed lunch and please do not use any single-use plastic items. However, re-usable plastic is 
okay.
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